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Entries for the first dirt track meeting of the season in New South 
Wales are now open – and it will be something different to fire up the 
riders and the fans.

The weekend of February 24 and 25 will see the Central Coast Junior 
Motor Cycle Club staging the 2024 Somersby Super TT meeting at their 
Somersby track.

There are classes for Pro 250s and Pro 450s, Over 35s and Women as 
well as junior classes, with the best performers in the Pro 450 class on 
the Saturday having an added incentive to race for.

On Sunday the club is planning a feature event that will bring together 
competitors from different disciplines of the sport.

The top duo from the Pro 450 class will take on duos from road racing, 
motocross, enduro and speedway. 
 
Supp. Regs are out for the meeting and entries for the meeting close 
on February 16.

For more information riders can contact Club President David Smith on 
0412 506503 or Race Secretary Lyndel Butler on 0411 194315.
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